
From: Michelle Kaye
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Cc: Teena Hill
Subject: Sachoua & Houa LLC, doing business as Smokin Ninjas
Date: Monday, April 5, 2021 12:06:01 PM
Attachments: Letter RE Smokin Ninjas.pdf

TO: DSI Inspectors Ross Haddow or Jeff Fischbach

To Whom it May Concern:

My name is Michelle Kaye, and I'm writing on behalf of Teena Hill, Regional Property Manager for Lewis
Park Apartments, located at 180 Wayzata Street, Saint Paul, Minnesota.

Please see the attached PDF for a letter she addressed to you, with her objection to the application.

Please contact Teena Hill at thill@ludwigco.com or 651-488-9923 if you have any questions.

Best regards,
Michelle Kaye
Administrative Assistant
Lewis Park Apartments
180 Wayzata Street
Saint Paul, MN  55117
651-488-9923 
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